District 10 DR and AISL Report Assembly Oct 3-5, 2015
District 10 is staying busy.

We are planning a Gratitude Luncheon in October. It is always great to get
together with members from other groups.

We have been very busy with our outreach Triple Trio. They are putting
the word out. One of our Outreach members had to step down and we had
someone step up at our last meeting. What a blessing.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at Assembly.
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